

Writers Wanted for Quarterly Newsletter

Bruce A. Austin baagll@rit.edu

17 March 2004

PTC and CMT students interested in building their writing portfolios are urged to contact Kevin Ptak (fourth year PTC), Editor of <u>Beyond the Classroom</u>.

<u>Beyond the Classroom</u> magazine, a quarterly on-campus publication, seeks two writers for the spring issue. A stipend is offered on a per assignment basis. If you are interested in being published, would like your news articles read by the mayor of Rochester (and other important people) and want to add a dynamic, published writing sample to your portfolio, we can make those things happen.

Interested writers should send an email and brief writing sample to Kevin Ptak at kpp4492@rit.edu. First and second year students are especially encouraged to apply.